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Product End of Life — QS103XXHB220
P —————————————

September 21, 2021

This notice is to advise our customers that effective immediately QS103XXHB220 will
no longer be available to order. The standard blue version, QS103XXB220, is the drop-
in replacement for this legacy part number and has the same fit, form, and function.
The same LED is used in both versions. This change is being made to avoid any further
redundancy between these part numbers.

This change applies to all Q series products. Please select the standard blue (B) callout
as the hyper-bright callout is no longer in operation as a legacy part number.

Please contact your APEM representative with any questions you may have regarding
this matter.

Thank you.
Regards,

Tina Matachun | Inside Sales Supervisor

APEM, Inc.

63 Neck Road | Haverhill, MA 01835
Office: 1.978.372.1602

Direct: 1.978.374-3617

Toll-free: 1.877.246.7890
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